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Buckle up for safety

  

The Gallup Police Department will participate in the Cinco de Mayo Super-blitz by conducting
Buckle up and Click It or Ticket enforcement.  The campaign will run from May 1-7 throughout
the City of Gallup, at the same time as other DWI enforcement campaigns are being conducted.
This effort is to increase safety for all who will be traveling New Mexico roads.

  

For more information, contact Gallup Police Department (505) 863-9365.
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